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Within the boundaries set by the financial policies of the State and of WCU, as outlined in the policy manuals of the Office of State Budget and Management and WCU, the Board of Trustees has the authority to approve any non-salary compensation from all sources of funds for all Vice Chancellors and Senior Academic and Administrative Officers for which the Board of Governors establishes salary ranges.  The Chancellor has the authority to approve any non-salary compensation from all sources of funds for deans and other similarly situated administrators that are not included in the Board of Governors’ study establishing salary ranges.  Only the Board of Governors can approve non-salary compensation for the Chancellor. 


